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From: Rush, Kim

To: "Michael Kaiser"

Cc: Lubozynski, Tom; Rush, Kim

Subject: JED Construction Record Documentation Report 2012-2013
Date: Friday, July 19, 2013 12:43:51 PM

Hi Mike,

I am in the process of reviewing the construction report for the 2012-13 LGCS expansion. | do not
intend to do an inspection specifically for this event, but would like to see it when | am on-site
during the Cell 9 construction. | have a couple of questions regarding the replacement wells.

1. For the replacement wells GW-56R1 and GW-46R1 installed in the closed portion of the
landfill, were geomembrane boots used to seal the well to the liner? Boots are mentioned
briefly on page 3 of the report, but are not detailed elsewhere. If boots were used, please
provide construction details and leak test results for the liner repair around the replacement
wells. If not, please explain how the replacement wells were connected to the existing liner
as to not create a potential leak path.

2. Forthe two abandoned wells GW-56 and GW-46, were leak tests conducted on the
extrusion weld on the replacement liner/existing liner interface? If so, please provide the
test results as an addendum to this subject report. If not, please explain why leak tests were
not conducted.

3. Did Comanco provide CQA and a separate CQA report for the liner repair work conducted?

Thank you,

Kimberly Rush, P.E.

Solid Waste

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
3319 Maguire Blvd. Ste 232

Orlando, FL 32803-3767

Phone: (407) 897-4314

Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department
by clicking on this link. DEP_Customer Survey.
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